
Horsell CofE Junior School 

 

 

29th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Swimming 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be starting up our swimming lessons again as part of our 
skills afternoons. We are now working with Julie’s Swim School who will be leading our swimming 
provision at Horsell. Children will be grouped however these are subject to change and will be 
reviewed in September at the beginning of the new academic year. 
 
Due to the limited time we have left at school not all classes will be able to swim.  
 
Our swimming provision will start from week beginning Monday 19th April. The following classes will 
be swimming from the week beginning 19th April 2021 until the week beginning 14th June 2021: Elm, 
Palm, Beech and Willow.   
 
For each swimming lesson your child should bring, in a waterproof bag, a swimming costume, 
(Bermuda Shorts and Bikinis are not suitable for school swimming) towel and a swimming hat.  
Swimming hats can be purchased on Scopay, please e-mail office@horesll-junior.surrey.sch.uk after 
ordering so that we can deliver it promptly to your child.  All items must be named. The children are 
permitted to wear swimming goggles if they wish to do so. 
 
 
A revised skills timetable is attached separately.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Miss E Faulkner  
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